
You are cordially invited to attend
The International Conference

Advanced Cyberlaw and Electronic Security
Cluj-Napoca, Romania, 16 June 2017

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

We are pleased to bring to your attention the forthcoming International Conference
“Advanced Cyberlaw and Electronic Security” (the ACES Conference), organized by
the Faculty of Law, Babeş-Bolyai University, in partnership with a number of private
and public organizations.

The ACES Conference will be a follow-up of the highly esteemed events we
organized in the the past. The event will constitute an excellent opportunity for
discussing advanced cyberlaw and electronic security aspects. In an
interdisciplinary approach, the ACES Conference will feature a remarkable array of
high-level speakers from universities, research centers, international organizations,
and law and IT firms, coming from several countries.

The ACES Conference aims to cover essential research, policies, and practice issues,
including Nature and Criminalization of Malicious Cyber Activity; New Trends in
Cyberlaw and Judicial Investigations; Cybercrime and Conflict of Jurisdiction;
Strategies for Cybercrime Litigation; Online Protection of Personal Data and of
Intellectual Property Rights; International Trade and Technology; Electronic Security
Concepts and Models; Attacks on Human Implants; IoT Devices as Proxies for
Cybercrime; and Computer Contaminants Trends and Countermeasures. With this
occasion, we will publish a book containing invited scholarly papers.

We trust that personal contributions at the Conference will allow for interesting
discussions and provide valuable insights, to be used for better addressing the
challenges posed by the recent technological developments. We are looking
forward to your participation and would be grateful if the Conference
announcement could be shared with other interested parties, by forwarding this
Invitation.

Prof. Dr. Ioana Vasiu, Conference Chair Prof. Dr. Florin Streteanu, Dean


